
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

and 

Please bring along your books to swap in the 

library during lunchtimes on 

Tuesday 10th December 2024 
Wednesday 11th December 2024 
Thursday 12th December 2024 

 
There will also be a cake sale on, 

kindly provided by the reading group. 
 

 


